COUNCIL MEETING – 22 JULY 2003

APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE REPORT OF APPOINTMENTS SUB COMMITTEE

The Appointments Sub Committee met on 26th June 2003 to begin the process of recruiting a new Chief Executive.

The remuneration package to be offered was reviewed in the light of the current job market. Independent advice was also received from the South West Regional Assembly.

The current remuneration package is £79,333 and includes a lease car allowance and private health insurance.

On the basis of the advice received the Sub Committee agreed to advertise the post with a remuneration package comprising a salary scale of £77,271 to £85,002. When a lease car and private health insurance is added to the salary, the package maximum would be £88,557.

A supplementary estimate from general fund reserves will be required to cover the increase in the remuneration package.

The Sub Committee took the decision as a matter of urgency within the guidelines of the Council's constitution.

Full Council is **RECOMMENDED** to endorse the decision.